Rams Hill Santa Fe Patio Homes Two HOA

P. O. Box 1928

Borrego Springs, CA 92004 (760) 767-5302 or (760) 767-3778 Fax

December 14, 2001

Dear Homeowners,

It is with regret that we must advise you that Arlene Whited is retiring from association management work. She has done an outstanding job for our Association and we wish her well.

Your Board has selected Professional HOA Consultants, Inc. to carry on as Manager of our Association effective January 1, 2002. The office will remain where it is and will be staffed by Theresa Sorensen. The new Manager is not new to your Directors, as they have been providing our Financial Statements since the middle of the year. The President is Wesley Porter, MBA, CMCA. Their telephone number is 619-229-0044.

Sincerely,

Roger Gilbert

President, Santa Fe HOA